
Callaway Volunteer Service Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 

There are ONLY 2 different ways to do your Callaway community service: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Requirement to Receive the Callaway Scholarship 

-10 hours of service to the Cameron community, turned in by the end of the first semester 

-10 hours of service to the Cameron community, turned in by the Tuesday after spring break 

 

 

1. You may pick one of the following activities which have already been approved for 

Callaway Community Service Hours: 

 

-Cameron Thrift Shop & Food Pantry-visit https://tinyurl.com/y9mvhmzt for hours of operation and location 

*When you go:  Introduce yourself, let them know you are there to do your Callaway Community Service 

Hours, and ask what you can do to help. 

 

-City of Cameron Clean-Up Projects through the City Manager’s Office   

*Call 254-697-6646 and ask for the interim city manager.  He will meet with you to give you the project 

you are to complete.  If he is not available, leave your name and contact information.  Make sure you say 

this is for “Callaway Community Service” 
. 
-City of Cameron Touch of Love Animal Shelter 

*call before going 254.697.6574 to ask if she could use your help for Callaway Community Service 

 

-Cameron Public Library 

*254.697.2401-please call to if she could use your help for Callaway Community Service 

 

- YHS Counselor Remind 101 

Any Callaway community service activity sent out over the YHS Counselor Remind 101 

 *to get these text messages make sure you have joined this Remind group-Text @yoe22 to 81010 

 
 

All of the ABOVE activities can be documented on the white form found in the counselors’ office. 

 

2.  Any other activities you feel would serve the community of Cameron will 

need to be approved with a green form BEFORE you do the service.  The 

approval method is very specific, as to promote the integrity of the scholarship, 

so be sure you plan ahead and follow the steps thoroughly on the green 

approval form.  This form can only be obtained in the counselors’ office.  Be 

sure to plan ahead for summer activities.  Mrs. Stroud will only be available 

part of June.  She will not be back to accept your forms until the last part of 

July. 

https://tinyurl.com/y9mvhmzt

